From: mstundra@gmail.com

To: Sam Owen
Subject: ratepayer residing on Dena"ina Land
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 6:25:23 PM

| would like to show my support for Eklutna Village Tribe via of the Municipality of
Anchorage’s formal policy on restoring the Eklutna River. | endorse the Community
Alternative because it best provides options on allowing salmon, particularly sockeye,
back to Eklutna Lake and the Eklutna River. The MOA'’s policy aims to protect
ratepayers, taxpayers, our drinking water, salmon, and the Eklutna Dena’ina.

Quyana, thank you!
Michelle Sparck
3225 Tayshee Circle

Anchorage, AK 99504
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